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Sarah Strong

RE: NMC: MMO - EMF queries

Hi All, 

Managed to talk to Shanna this afternoon and MMO response is as follows: 

- MMO acknowledged that the comments they raised were small in nature.
- In-principle, MMO would accept our proposed response for inclusion within the consultation report

and welcome any sign-posting to where these issues have previously been considered.
- MMO thanked SPR for keeping them updated on the matter.

Call details for Tractivity: 27/10/2021 @14:05 PM; participants: Aleks Schmidt-Hansen (SPR) & Shanna 
Johnston (MMO) 

Any questions please let me know. 

Thanks, 

Aleks  

 




